
Dean’s Response to 

Respiratory Therapy Program 5-Year Review and Site Visit Report 

 

Dean’s response is in purple italics 

 
I would like to extend my gratitude to the Review and Site Visit team listed below for their time 

and expert advice to improve our Respiratory Therapy program. I also would like to thank the 

advisory committee, the program faculty, administrative support staff and the University 

administration for their ongoing support. 

Mr. Kraig Chugg, Weber State University, Health Sciences, chair of the Review Committee 

Dr. Christy Kane, Bellarmine University, Respiratory Therapy 

Dr. Gregg Marshall, Texas State University-San Marcos, Respiratory Therapy 



context, this was awarded to only thirty schools out of more than 



college to connect students to employment opportunities. The department faculty are well 

connected to the clinical sites and can assist communicate to their students any future placement 

and what the employers are requiring.   

  

Standard E: Faculty  

CONCERN: The program maintains a core of full-time faculty sufficient to provide stability and 

ongoing quauffi



higher level, meet job qualifications currently unmet in the work environment, and offer higher 

education pathways in the career of respiratory therapists in the state, region, and nation.  

  

 Agree. Support is in place to show the need and assist the process of approving the MSRT 

program.  

  

I would like to thank the department chair Dr. Paul Eberle and the faculty for their dedication, 

future plans for improving the Respiratory Therapy program and their outcomes. I would like to 

congratulate them for the positive review and site visit report. 

 

Respectfully, 

Yasmen Simonian 

DCHP Dean 
 
 
 

 


